
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

I am so pleased to say I had my first House Captain's meeting last week and all the children have already impressed me 
with how they have taken on tasks and helped me out in assembly! We had a really busy assembly today with lots of 
awards for our wonderful children in Key Stage Two, I was also so proud of all the children from Year 5 who received 
their pen licences, well done to each and everyone of you!  

Non uniform day, last day of term next Friday 27th October Eamonn O’C from Year 3 took part in a sponsored 5k 
inflatable challenge last week to raise money for Coventry City Mission, a local charity that his mum works for, to 
support Eamonn in his fundraising we are having a non uniform day so please can you send £1 into school with your child 
next Friday. Coventry City Mission is a Christian charity that has been supporting the vulnerable people in Coventry for 
40 years.  Based in Wood End, they have a pay-what-you-can cafe, Foodbank, eldercare activities, Men’s breakfast, 
charity shop and at Christmas they have a Giving Tree project - providing presents for children who would otherwise not 
receive anything - this is an amazing charity providing support, company and a safe space for people in our city. 
 
Parent Governor Role we currently have a parent governor vacancy at school. If any parents are interested in this  
position, please collect an election form from the school office. Thank you.  

Reception Trip to Children’s Play Village, Monday 13th November to support imaginative play and support understanding 
of people and communities, which is linked to a wide range of EYFS objectives, the children in Reception will be visiting 
the Children’s Play Village in Warwick. The children will be attending the afternoon session and will return to school by 
the end of the school day, they will have their lunch before they leave at 11.45p.m. We are asking for a contribution of 
£16.00 per child to cover the cost of transport and entry into the Play Village. You can make payment and give consent 
via the ‘My Child At School’ app.  The deadline to do so is Monday 6th November 2023. If your child is entitled to the 
Pupil Premium Grant, the school will fund the cost of the trip. Please ensure that your child comes into school wearing 
full school uniform. We will be leaving the Play Village at approximately 2.55p.m. so will be back at school slightly later 
than the normal pick-up time of 3.20p.m. we should arrive back by 3.30p.m. however if there are any delays a message 
will be sent to you via the ‘My Child At School’ app. If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
PTA Annual General Meeting will be on Wednesday 15th November, 3.30- 4.30pm. All parents, carers and school staff are 
very welcome. Come and find out what our PTA has planned for the year, how you can get involved and the positive 
difference the PTA make to our school.  

PTA Bag2School clothes collection last week raised an impressive £141.50 Thank you so much for your kind donations.  

Your School Lottery announcing a new way to support Allesley Primary School! Your School Lottery costs £1/week to 
enter. For every ticket you buy, 40p will fund Allesley Primary School projects through PTA and 36p will go towards a 
prize that MUST be won by someone supporting Allesley Primary School. Not only are you supporting your local school, but 
you have the chance to win cash prizes every week. PLUS each time you play you have a chance of winning a top prize of 
£25,000! To sign up and for more details: http://www.yourschoollottery .co.uk/lottery/school/Allesley-primary-school   

Casual Lunchtime Supervisor we are looking to recruit a casual lunchtime supervisor to join our friendly team. If you are 
interested in the position please contact the school office for more information.  

School Photo’s Individual and sibling 
photographs will take place in school on 
Wednesday 15th November.  

 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 

L Hoey 

Headteacher 
 
 
 

Newsletter Date: 20/10/2023 

 
 

Monday - Tag rugby - Years 3, 4 & 5 - Game on - 6 sessions  

Tuesday - Multisport - Years 1 & 2 - CP Coaching - 6 sessions  

Wednesday - Boy's  football - Years 3,4,5,6 - Mr Knight - 6 session  

Thursday- Girl's Football - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 - Mr Knight - 6 sessions  

Friday - Basket Ball - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 - Game on - 6 sessions  

http://www.yourschoollottery


 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

On Wednesday, Year 1 packed their bags, 
wore their finest holiday clothes, ready to 
board their plane at Allesley Airways. We 
took a virtual trip to sunny Spain and learnt 
about the weather, culture and features we 
would find there. We watched a very        
informative safety video before take off and 
then had some delicious refreshments and 
inflight entertainment. It was a wonderful 
flight!  We enjoyed tasting some Spanish 
omelette and Paella (even though it was a 
little bit spicy). We looked at things that 
were similar and different in Spain compared 
to England. Our holiday was amazing! We 
were sad to have to come back.  



 

 

 

 
 

This is our new Attendance Award  

certificate designed by the very       

talented Sonia C from Year 6. This  

certificate will be awarded in          

assemblies every half term and termly 

to celebrate those children who have 

achieved 100% attendance! 

We had many wonderful designs by 

our very talented House Captains and 

it was very hard to choose but Mrs 

McKeon in the office decided on    

Sonia’s masterpiece I’m sure you’ll 

agree it’s a winner! 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Aerin T Year 3       Clara E Year 3 

Amelie S Year 5      Livia C Year 2  

Kobe T Rec           Aizah K Rec 

Liam B-M Year 6   

Kaylyn –Jayne R Year 6  

Poppy’s thought of the 
week… 

Be somebody who 
makes everyone feel 

like somebody! 

Year 1 Stone Soup by Tony Ross, recommended by Jude B  

Year 2 The Gruffalo by Julia Donaldson  recommended by George G-S 

Year 3 Amelia Fang by Laura Ellen Anderson recommended by Lola  

Year 4 Bad Dad by David Williams recommended by Benson Mc  

Year 5 Tom Gates by Liz Pichon recommended by Lewis T 

Year 6 The Wild Beyond by Piers Torday recommended by Jacob  

 

 

 

Reception, Year 1, Year 3,  Year 
5 & Year 6 are on Thursdays.  

For this term the dates are- 

November 9th, 16th & 23rd   

 

Year 2 & Year 4  are on Fridays.  

For this term the dates are-  

November 10th, 17th & 24th  

Attendance  

Week 9th — 13th October 2023 

Highest  Mrs Forde’s Year 5 class 100% 
Attendance. 

      Whole school 95.62%! 

Our school percentage is above the 
National average 



This week in 
French lessons 
the children in 
Year 3 have 
been learning 
how to ask and 
answer the 
question What 
is your name?  

Year 6 have 
been creating 
their 
assemblage 
art this week 
and making 
sculptures to 
go into their 
boxes like the 
artist Joseph 
Cornell - we 
have some 
very talented 
children. 

Year 2 
enjoyed 
jumping 
from 
apparatus 
and 
practising 
balancing 
in their PE 
lessons. 

In Nursery we had a walk around the school 
grounds and to the woods for our Autumn 
walk. We enjoyed kicking the Autumn leaves 
and gathering conkers and acorns like a 

squirrel. 

Celebrating our week  

Reception children have enjoyed 
finding different ways to move 
our bodies this week in P.E. We 
moved around the hall walking, 
running, changing direction, 
jumping skipping and hopping (this 
was quite tricky but we all tried 
hard). Also balancing on one foot 
and then the other - this took a lot 
of concentration! 

There was an air raid in Year 5 this 
week, we had to calmly shelter under 
the tables when the siren sounded. We 
waited for the all clear siren, so we 
could carry on with our lesson!  

Year 4 completed their rugby coaching 
course, culminating in an exciting final 
between the Blues and Greens.  The 
Greens just took the lead, resulting in 
a 3-2 score.  Everyone thoroughly    

enjoyed 
themselves 
and       
exhibited 
the       
disciplines 
they have 
been  
learning 
over the 
last few 
weeks.  

In Year 1 this week, we have 
been working on adding      
texture to our drawings. We 
used different types of lines 
and shading to draw fruits.  


